
Friday 22nd March 2024 

Sebert Wood Primary School 
Parent/Carer Update  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

This week continued with the sporting theme of Fit Friday, with Active Travel Tuesday. The EcoCarriers 

BSE counted an impressive 271 children walking, scooting or cycling to school. This is the second highest 

total we have had so far and brilliant considering the weather has been unpredictable of late. It was 

lovely to see so many pupils picking up a healthy piece of fruit too.  

 

Our Year 5 and Year 6 Eco Leaders have been busy planting saplings around the school. As we look ahead 

to the summer term, Eco Leaders would like to revitalise the sensory garden. They are looking for any 

parent/carer donations of shade-loving plants so each year group can be responsible for their own 

planter. If you are able to help with this project, please let Mrs Matthews know via 

admin@sebertwood.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It was great to listen in to our guitar club’s performance of ‘I Love Rock and Roll’ on Wednesday. The 

children have made super progress over the last term with TF Music School.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Enjoy the FOSWS quiz those of you who will be attending. Will our office team reign victorious again?! 

Have a wonderful weekend,  

Mr James Tottie and Mr Jamie Winch 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gymnastics 

Emelia (Y4) took part in the Suffolk gymnastics competition, representing her 

club on four pieces of apparatus (bar, beam, floor and vault). It was her first 

big competition and after overcoming her nerves on the day, she went on to 

achieve two bronze and two silver medals. Emelia has been selected to go 

through to the regional competition in June. Best of luck Emelia! 

 

Trek 26 

Miss Hodgkinson, trainee teacher in Class 5, is taking part in 
Trek 26 Lake District to raise funds for Alzheimers Society on 
Saturday 1st June 2024. This involves an exhausting 26-mile 
hike around Ullswater! If anybody would like to sponsor Miss 
Hodgkinson, her donation page is -
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/theentsoffangorn 

 
 

TTRS Battle 

Year 4 are so confident at TTRS that they’ve 
challenged the rest of the school from Years 2-6 
to a battle beginning at 6pm today. Surely they 
can’t defend the other four year groups’ 
combined score?! 

 
 

Newspaper request 

Please could you drop off any old newspapers 
you may have for our Year 4 team, as they will 
be using them in an upcoming art project.  

 
 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/theentsoffangorn


 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

www.sebertwoodschool.co.uk   Respect, Resilience and Readiness   01284 755211 

Dates for your Diary 

Mon 25th March     Year 5 Keymaster Production 1 

Wed 27th March     Year 5 Keymaster Production 2 

Thurs 28th March                                                  Last day of the spring term 

Fri 12th April                                                           PD Day 

Mon 15th April                                                       First day of the summer term 

 
 

 

http://www.sebertwoodschool.co.uk/

